
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 November 2022 

   

Question  Residents in the New Town who have been working on the 

alternatives to communal bins and how to increase recycling 

found a visit to the Biffa recycling centre most informative in 

shaping their proposals which are currently being trialled. 

They were concerned to hear that officers and councillors 

had not visited this recycling plant and I have committed to 

visit the plant to learn more about recycling.  Will the 

Convener join me and encourage officers to join us on a trip 

to see the Biffa recycling plant? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


